
Dart  Report   5 August  2012

I Got called on June 15 about the West Dart system wasn’t shooting at all.  Tried to 
resolve on the phone unsuccessfully. Got called a couple hours later, they did find a plug 
was out of the back of the Black box unit. Working fine now.

The East system wasn’t working ( no video) on June 2 and I got the system a couple days 
later. Replaced the Lamp and checked all the guns. Replaced batteries on one and reglued 
the laser assy on another. Working again. One side of screen is light in color since bulb 
replacement.
I picked up the East system from Nittany Valley to hold for Stoney Valley.

East system’s last event is mid September, same for West system. Then storage for 
Winter.

Phone # 717-309-5336 is only contact

Tom Bunty


